
 
 

 Reading Stars 
 

Well done to these lucky children whose tickets where drawn 
this week. 

 
Reception—  Connie 
Year 1— Emmanuelle 

Year 2– Betsy 
Year 3—Nadia 
Year 4—Emmy 

 
Well done to  Dollie  who won this terms raffle and chose a book—well done ! 

Our Mission statement at St Joseph’s encompasses our ethos and values:  

Inspired by Jesus, we grow closer to God through prayer and worship. We 
always do our best and show respect, love and care for everyone.  

 

End of Year Message 

I can’t believe we have come to the end of the year—my first year as headteacher of this 
wonderful school.  What a year we have had!!  It has been lovely to be able to start inviting 
parents back into school to celebrate sports days and we also had the amazing Y6 perfor-
mance—fingers crossed we can continue this and we don’t need to put further restrictions 

in place in the future.   

Thank you for all the kind words through the year and support you have shown me and I 
hope the school continues to go from strength to strength in the coming years. 

Please take some time to look at the previous newsletters from the year it amazed me how 
much we have fitted in from poet visits, trips to Liverpool on the train, World Book Day and 

the Easter Bonnet parade have been some of the highlights of this year. 

 

Enjoy the summer holidays and I hope you and your families stay safe.  

See you all on Monday 5th September.   

Keep Safe and God Bless  

Ms McIlroy 



 

Good Luck Mrs Hill 

 

Everybody at St Josephs would like to wish Mrs Hill goodbye and good luck 
as she starts her maternity leave.   

We all can’t wait to welcome Baby Hill to the St Joseph’s family. 

 

 

Uniform Donations 
 

Thank you so much for all your kind donations, again you have shown 
what a carting, generous community we have here at St Joseph’s.  

 
 Please come and look at the stall as we have pristine uniforms which 
could save you some pennies to spend on the children over summer. 

 

 
 

 Thank You 
 

All the staff would like to say a big thank 
you to all the parents for your generous 

gifts. 
 
 

 

Start and Finish Times 
 

Remember starting in September the school day starts at 8:45 any children later than this 
will be late. Classroom doors will still open at 8:40. 

 
All children will now finish at 3:15. 

 



 

Attendance 

 

IN September the school will be launching a new attendance strategy to 
improve attendance—attendance must improve next year! 

 

Well done Year Reception you have won the  

    attendance this week. 

   

 

Well done to Y2 who have won the terms pizza party for best attendance this term. 

R 91.67% 

Y1 78.57% 

Y2 79.89% 

Y3  85.71% 

Y4 80% 

Y5 81.61% 

Y6 76.28% 

Remember attending school is so important, as is  

being on time.  

Our school target is 97% 

Green met the target or exceeded, yellow just below, red 
is below and must be improved. 

 

 

PE Times for September 
 

We welcome Mr Hine to St Joseph’s who will be taking PE sessions from September.   
 

Please note the change of PE days.  We are still asking for the children to come into school 
on PE days wearing their PE kit of a plain white t-shirt or polo shirt and plain black shorts, 
the children should have a pair of black pumps also, the children can walk to school in train-

ers but must change into pumps once in school. 
 

Monday—Year 3, Year 2 & Year 5. 
 

Tuesday—Year 3, Year 4, Year 1, Reception & Year 6 
 

Thursday—Year 4, Year 1,  Year 5, Year 2 & Year 6 


